
Feedback on Curriculum Policy 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Feedback on the Proposed Curriculum Policy 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide my feedback regarding the proposed 

curriculum policy. I appreciate the effort that has gone into developing this curriculum, and I 

would like to highlight a few points: 

Strengths 

• The integration of technology into the curriculum is commendable. 

• The emphasis on critical thinking and problem-solving skills is essential for student 

development. 

Suggestions for Improvement 

• Consider incorporating more diverse perspectives in the curriculum to foster inclusivity. 

• Increase opportunities for hands-on learning experiences. 

Overall, I believe the proposed policy has great potential to enhance our educational framework. 

Thank you for taking my feedback into consideration. I am looking forward to the 

implementation of the final curriculum policy. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


